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Updates 
Regulatory Standards Bill 
For information 

 
 

The paper was lodged on 31 July for Cabinet on Monday 4 July.  

Contact:  Andrew Royle, Deputy Chief Executive Policy |

Agricultural and Horticultural Products Regulatory Review 
For discussion 

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 
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Telecommunications Review  
For information 

We have finished direct engagement with stakeholders to gather information to help inform a set 
of options.  We are currently working through our initial draft findings and options with the 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment, and the Commerce Commission. 

We will provide you with a briefing on 7 August 2025 prior to our meeting with you on 12 August 
2025 and the joint Ministers’ meeting on 13 August 2025.  

Public consultation is due to begin in the final week of August on options for change. 

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 

Industrial Hemp 
For information 

We will provide you with an update on next steps as soon as possible. 

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 

Product Labelling Review 
For information 

On 21 July 2025 Cabinet agreed for product labelling to be the Ministry’s next regulatory review. 
We provided you last week with a forward plan and engagement approach to the Terms of 
Reference (MFR2025-191). 

The Product Labelling questionnaire went live on 30 July 2025, and the link has been sent to our 
stakeholders. We are in the process of scheduling and meeting with targeted regulated parties and 
industry groups. 

Contact: Justine Fitzmaurice, Manager, Regulatory Reviews |  

Regulatory Response Team / Red Tape Portal 
For information  

As of 29 July 2025, the Ministry has received a total of 834 submissions. We currently have 37 
investigations underway (relating to 125 public submissions). We have closed 644 submissions and 
have 65 submissions awaiting closure or investigation.  
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